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February 26, 2021 
 
Dear Cleveland Public Library, 
 
We would like to thank you for the generous donations given to The Overflow Ministry. 
With the donations given, families in our congregation, as well as families in our 
community, were able to be blessed. 
 
Your generous gifts blessed families that are faced with unemployment, financial crisis, 
and various other issues that families are dealing with today, during this pandemic. 
 
Thanks to your support, these families were able to have some hope that things will get 
better, knowing that there is a community and church that care for them. 
 
May God bless you for your generosity. 
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony T. Lee Sr. 
The Overflow Ministry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Not just enough, but more than enough” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


